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neighborhood council  
 
May 19, 2009 
 
Los Angeles City Council 
200 North Spring  
Los Angeles, CA 90012-2601 
 
Subject: NC Financial Disclosure - Hahn Motion 08-0351-51 
 
Dear Bill: 
 
At our May 19, 2009 meeting, the VNC  passed a motion in support of  Councilwoman Janice Hahn's 
motion that the City Council revisit its decision and direct the Board of Neighborhood Commissioners to 
collaborate with the Ethics Commission to replace Form 54 with an alternate form that meets City Ethics 
Commission guidelines in order to achieve the twin goals of ensuring transparency and fostering public 
participation for all individual Neighborhood Council board members who initiate a Neighborhood 
Council File. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Mike Newhouse, President  
Venice Neighborhood Council 
 
Cc:  Secretary@VeniceNC.org

 
It's YOUR Venice - get involved! 
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